Rocky Point Fire & EMS

Notice of Budget Committee Meeting

A public Meeting of the Budget Committee of the Rocky Point Fire & EMS, Klamath County,
State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021, will be
held at the Rocky Point Fire & EMS Station, 25600 Rocky Point Road, Klamath Falls, OR 97601.

The meeting will take place on May 18, 2020 at 10 a.m. The purpose of the meeting is to
receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget. Thisis a
public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any person may
appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee, within
the limit of complying with the capability to maintain the required 6 ft social distance spacing.
This notice has also been posted on the fire districts web site rpfire.com.

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 11, 2020 at the
Rocky Point Fire & EMS Fire Station, 25600 Rocky Point Road, Klamath Falls, OR, between the
hours of 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.



